
Year 2 Autumn Term 2018 

All Aboard the Language Ship! 

Thank you for your on-going support at home! Please 

continue to listen to your child read and carry out 

maths activities with them at least four times per 

week.  

Please also complete one Home      

Learning task each week.  Home          

Learning must be in on a Wednesday 

and is returned on a Friday, 

English 

We will be flying to Arabia, reading ‘One Thousand and One Nights’ Arabian folk tales.  Children will be writing their own versions, 

learning to use conjunctions, e.g. because, even though and adverbials of time, e.g. immediately, in the morning.  We will also be building 

our vocabulary by focusing on poetry, looking at ‘The Magic Carpet Ride’, by Brian Moses. After half term we will be venturing to Japan 

and learning about the Pokémon craze! We will be writing instructions and information texts ‘gotta catch them all’! 

Maths  

 

Trips 

This term, we hope to visit the church on the run up to our 

Christmas celebration.   

P.E. will be on a          

Tuesday—Please ensure 

that your child has a 

named kit in school for 

this session. 

Library is on a Tuesday. 

Topic—Magic Carpet Ride 

Our learning will focus on exploring the countries we are 

travelling to. We will be able to plot coun-

tries on a map and learn how they compare 

and contrast to the UK. Children will inves-

tigate Islamic art, thinking about design, 

shape and pattern. We will then be inspired to create and 

evaluate our own pieces . In computing, 

we will be learning about Augmented Re-

ality games. We will have a go at design-

ing some of our own based on the game 

‘Pokemon GO’. 

 

Multiplying  and dividing by 2, 5 and 10, includ-

ing knowing these times tables off by heart! 

Length, m
ass and weight—

practise
 by weighing 

ingredie
nts and measuring how tall yo

u are. Addition and subtraction using 

methods we have taught children at 

school and shared with grown ups. 

Music 

Pupils will be applying the skills they 

learned last year to help them play 

the ukulele. We will also be learning 

about Samba—drumming and singing 

based on Brazilian percussion.  

PSHE and RE 

Pupils will have PATHS           

sessions this term. In RE we 

will be learning about Islam—

prayer at home and Christiani-

ty—Christmas. 

Word problems 

Numbers to 100 


